

Mr. Stephen Ales

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

PO Box 7921

Madison, WI 53707

Dear Mr. Ales,

This letter is to notify you that the rehabilitation of the storm sewer system, as anticipated in the April 16, 2021 Work Plan for BRRTS Activity #02-13-584369 and #02-13-584472, has been delayed until 2022. We will notify you when this work is scheduled to be completed.

Please let me know if you have any questions on the above.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Kirchner, PE

Director of Engineering

Cc: Attorney Amy Tutwiler

Bcc: County PFAS Working Group